Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, October 19, 2015 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Kathy Hagen, Jody Hathaway, Daric Weimer Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens:

None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for September. Motion by Hagen, second by Kreager. All ayes.

The board approved the claim registers for September totaling \$25,159.62.

Motion by Weimer, second by Byers. All ayes.

Unfinished business:

Gates at the splash pad need to be adjusted.

New Business:

The first week in November the water in the parks will be shut off and the lines blown out.

Regarding Pettit Park; The grounds will be replaced as best as possible and reseeded. The quilt garden will be put back and hopefully Alan will be notified when repairs are ready to begin.

Alan will look at purchasing a split seeder next spring.

The clutch went out on the older ExMark and was repaired in house for \$400.

The statue at Prentice Park has been stained.

The front of the park garage has been painted and updated using leftover cedar logs.

Other Business:

Alan will be going to Auburn for a safety meeting on Tuesday.

Kathy inquired about the exercise fixtures that were once around the walking trail in Kenney Park. They were taken out because of split wood, wear & tear and signs being broken.

Programs:

The Flag Football Super Bowl was held on Saturday the 17th. The winners were the team from Parkview Noble and the runner up was the team from Sons of American Legion.

This next session of Senior Fitness begins November 2.

The Group Fitness class begins the next session on November 16.

Youth Basketball registration has been extended until October 24. Games begin November 7.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm. Motion by Hathaway, second by Hagen All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Daric Weimer